
 

 

    

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

    

Armed Robbery Arrest 

 
Desert Hot Springs, July 20, 2022:  

 

On Monday, 07/18/2022 at approximately 11:51 am, Desert Hot Springs Police Officers responded 

to the 66900 block of Ironwood Drive for a report of an armed robbery. The victim, a cannabis 

delivery driver, told officers she was making a delivery of product at an apartment complex in the 

area. When she arrived, a male subject walked to her vehicle and identified himself as the 

customer. While speaking with the subject, he attempted to forcefully take the product from the 

delivery driver. She initially attempted to resist the subject, at which time, he drew a black handgun 

from his waistband and pointed it at the driver. The driver fled in her vehicle and the suspect fled 

on foot. DHSPD Detectives responded to the scene and assumed the investigation. Detectives were 

able to develop information on a suspect, and on July 19, 2022, at approximately 11:00 am, 

DHSPD Detectives and Patrol Officers, assisted by a helicopter from CHP Air Operations, served 

a search warrant at an address in the 66900 block of Ironwood Drive. During the warrant, a firearm 

believed to be used in the robbery was recovered and two male juvenile suspects were located and 

detained. Following additional investigation, both suspects were subsequently placed under arrest 

and later booked into the Riverside County Juvenile Hall in Indio. Charges include violations of 

Penal Codes 211 – Armed Robbery, 245(a)(2) – Assault with a Firearm, and 182(a)(1) – 

Conspiracy to Commit Robbery. 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

For more information, please contact Detective Sergeant Chris Saucier at csaucier@dhspd.com 

or text at (760) 668-1840.  
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